
 
 

 

Missouri APSE Annual Conference 

  
Registration is still open for the Missouri chapter of The Association of People Supporting 
Employment First (APSE) annual conference to be held in Columbia on July 20 - 22. APSE 
is a national organization committed to improving and expanding integrated employment for 
people with disabilities. This year's conference theme is Moving the Needle on Disability 
Employment and will feature multiple presentations from national and local subject matter 
experts on: Equity and Diversity; Self Determination and Best Practices. Click for registration 
and event details.  
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